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Lou Mansolillo

From: Sarah Senerchia <sarahsoan@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 7:22 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Medical Waste Facility 

As a resident of East Greenwich, living very near the proposed untested and inadequately researched medical waste 
facility, I am very concerned for the easily foreseeable consequences for my family, my neighbors, and my town. 
 
Without proper research, with dangerous materials and providing so few positives in the form a few jobs, approving this 
dangerous waste facility in this location would be detrimental at best for West Warwick and East Greenwich citizens. 
 
Please, DEM, uphold your purpose and reject this proposed Medical Waste Facility. No local wants it and only those who 
potentially profit think it a reasonable idea. It's obviously a terrible idea. Let's not make it a reality. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Sidlo 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


